
Call on Honorable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario 

 

 

4 November 2016:  The Consul General called on Honorable Kathleen 

Wynne, Premier of Ontario, in her office on 3 November 2016.  

 

During the meeting, Honorable Kathleen Wynne welcomed the Consul 

General to Toronto and expressed her full support for implementation of his 

mandate in Ontario.  The Consul General thanked the Honorable Premier 

and hoped to work closely with the provincial government. 

 

The Consul General mentioned Pakistan’s commitment to achieving 

Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) recently adopted by the United 

Nations which, inter-alia, include poverty eradication, women empowerment 

and climate change.  Honorable Kathleen Wynne agreed that Pakistan and 

Canada could work together towards achieving these goals.  

 

The meeting lasted for 30 minutes.   

  

 

 


